
   
 

 

Office of Jeff Kibble 

Member of Parliament for Cowichan – Malahat – Langford  

A Stronger Future Through Partnership  

Dear Mayor Douglas & Council, 

I am pleased to introduce Mr. Jeff Kibble, the newly elected Member of Parliament for Cowichan–Malahat–
Langford. He is honoured by the trust placed in him and is committed to representing our region with integrity, 
accessibility, and a strong spirit of collaboration. 

MP Kibble’s priorities—affordable housing, economic development, public safety, environmental protection, 
and infrastructure— reflect the concerns of local residents. He knows meaningful progress depends on strong 
partnerships with local governments and is eager to work with your municipality to support your community’s 
goals. 

He welcomes the opportunity to meet with you and your team. Please feel free to contact our office at 
Jeff.Kibble@parl.gc.ca or (250) 434-8132 to schedule a meeting. 

Thank you for your leadership. We look forward to working together for a stronger and more resilient North 
Cowichan. 

Warmest regards, 

 
Nicole Timmermans 

Constituency Office - On behalf of MP Jeff Kibble 

 
 


